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20 March 2019 

Letter to all Parents/Carers regarding increase in Lunch Club fees 

 

Dear parent/carer 

Re:  Increase in fees for Lunch Club 

After a review of our lunch club fees, the governors have agreed to a necessary increase in charges – 

something we have not done for some time. 

To allow for an incremental increase, for the Summer Term (i.e. when the children return after the Easter 

holiday) the fees will increase as follows:- 

 Current fee per session Per session for Summer Term 

Lunch Club £3.00 £4.00 
 

From September 2019, this will further increase to £5.00 per Lunch Club session. 

Fees paid cover the cost of our qualified and experienced staff.  During lunch club adults support children 

to be independent with opening packets and putting rubbish in the bin.  They model expected ways to eat 

lunch in a calm and respectful manner through their interactions and communication.  Adults do not 

pressure children into eating food they do not like or want, however they do encourage eating savoury 

items before the cake and chocolate!   

We would also like to take this opportunity to remind all families that sweets are not allowed at lunch club.  

We have some suggestions of healthy lunches in the reception area. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Beccy Merritt 

Head Teacher 

 

 


